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Have you accomplished a Summer Adventure yet? 

Each year I always make a bucket list to make sure I 

accomplish at least a few summer thrills. This year my list 

includes seeing the 100 life size Elephant Statues in 

Newport, RI before they get moved to L.A. In my bucket list, 

I also like including learning something new each week to 

keep my mind fresh with ideas! 

In Sunday School we will be learning about the ways we 

can pray. How to say a prayer, what we can include in our 

prayers, who should we pray for, what are the different 

types of prayers, how to write a prayer, and what our 

prayers may look like in today’s world. 

 Our Sunday School children worked hard all year, so I also 

made them fun bible summer bucket lists. A few of our 

friends have already received them, and we still have some 

left, if you have not picked up your child’s bucket yet. The 

children have all summer to check the different activity 

ideas off the list and bring it back for a prize this 

September. These buckets are made with fun learning 

items to help the children grow their faith this summer and 

can be utilized at anytime they feel like they are ready to 

learn something new about the bible. -Rhianna 
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Upcoming Events 

July 14th - Children will be working 

on the next steps of this year’s 

mission project. They will be having 

a special offering for our fluffy VBS 

rabbit guests. The rabbits are in  

need of enrichment activities, and 

better housing. 

 

July 29 - August 2 

Vacation Bible School week is for 

children ages 5-12 years old. They 

may join us 530 pm – 730 pm each 

night. Dinner will be served at 5pm.  

If your child is out of this age range, 

but still interested they are welcome 

to join us for our fun week! 

 

Register with Rhianna at 

education@wesleyworc.org 

Come to our VBS table in Brewer Hall 

for child sign ups! 
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